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Subject: Systems and Applications Unavailable Thursday, February 23 at 5:30 p.m. 

The Georgia Student Finance Commission (GSFC) will be conducting network maintenance beginning 

Thursday, February 23 at 5:30 p.m. As a result, GSFC’s STARS and SURFER systems will be unavailable 

during this time. Additionally, student specific data and applications accessed through GAfutures will not 

be available. This includes the GSFAPPS, MOWR applications and other applications that require signing 

in to GAfutures. General browsing of GAfutures will remain available for all users.   

GSFC expects systems and applications to be available again by Friday, February 24 at 5:30 a.m. We will 

provide an update should the maintenance take longer than expected.  

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

If you have questions, please contact Pennie Strong, Vice President, Student Aid Services, at 

770.724.9014 or pennies@gsfc.org. 
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